
VZC121015 RESOLUTION NO. 16-30 

RESOLUTION EXTENDING THE VISION ZERO COMMITTEE OF THE 

TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY FOR AN ADDITIONAL TWO-YEAR PERIOD 

WHEREAS, On February 25, 2014, the Transportation Authority Board approved Resolution 

14-58, establishing an ad hoc Vision Zero Committee of the Transportation Authority to track and 

support the City’s progress toward prioritizing street safety and eliminating traffic deaths by 2024; and 

WHEREAS, The Vision Zero Committee was established to serve for a two-year period 

beginning from the first Committee meeting and was composed of four members, with the 

Transportation Authority Chair serving as an ex-officio member; and 

WHEREAS, On March 25, 2014, the Transportation Authority Board approved Resolution 

14-68, revising the structure of the Vision Zero Committee to add one additional member such that 

the Committee was composed of five members, with the Transportation Authority Chair serving as 

an ex-officio member; and 

WHEREAS, The first meeting of the Vision Zero Committee was held on April 10, 2014, 

with subsequent meetings held on an ad hoc basis but on a quarterly schedule; and 

WHEREAS, Unless extended, the Vision Zero Committee will be discontinued on April 10, 

2016; and 

WHEREAS, At its December 10, 2015 meeting, the Vision Zero Committee met and 

recommended extending the Vision Zero Committee for an additional two-year period to allow the 

Transportation Authority Board to continue to track and support the City’s progress toward 

prioritizing street safety and eliminating traffic deaths by 2024; now, therefore, be it 

RESOLVED, That the Transportation Authority hereby extends the Vision Zero Committee 

for an additional two year-period, ending on April 10, 2018. 






